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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – N07040413 
 
Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2011 and 2012 
model year: 
 

 (LC) Dodge Challenger 
 

 (LD) Dodge Charger 
 

 (LX) Chrysler 300 
 

 
The above vehicles may have been built with front seat airbag wire harnesses with 
improper sized terminal crimp(s) that may cause an intermittent airbag warning light. 
 
Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all affected vehicles to replace both 
driver and passenger front seat airbag wire harnesses. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past. 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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